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Club Meetings’ News 

If you attended the Club Meeting on 17th July, you would have joined your 

fellows welcoming PP Luciano back from his Canadian holiday. Luciano was 

proud to present a Rotary Flag from the Niagara Falls Club. 

 

Next week with your OoZoO email will be a PDF version of the Business Lunch 

Flyer which you may wish to send to potential attendees. Refer page 5 this 

issue.  

Dom’s health report is encouraging and he expects to be back for the upcoming 
Meeting. He welcomes you accessing our ‘new’ NewsPage. Needless to say there 
is a link to our Website which is looking fantastic under John Melville. From 
August 31 non-members will be accessing their copies from our NewsPage. 

Please have a look at it on http://www.rotarynews.info/Club4223  and add it to 
your “favourites”. 

President Dieter was 

delighted to be joined at the 

Meeting by his nephew 

Vanja Resavac , a Banker 

from Croatia.  Vanja 

commented on the 

friendliness of all Australians 

on his holiday here (as a 

result he was not fined at 

the Meeting).  

http://www.rotarynews.info/Club4223
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Tom Jowett (pictured left) was our guest 

speaker on 17 July. Tom, from Cremorne, 

who attended SCEGS Redlands, founded 

Reach Out in 2010. 

Reach Out is an organisation that 

facilitates the placement of volunteers, 

usually University Students, into projects 

in such countries as South Africa, 

Cambodia, Mozambique and Peru. 

The volunteers are self-funding and the 

average length of their placement is six 

weeks. Reach Out expects to place 800 

volunteers next year. 

Their Vision is changing the World One 

Village at a Time and they concentrate on 

three areas: Community Development, 

Wildlife Conservation and Cultural 

Immersion. 

Tom’s father Peter (pictured with wife 

Kaye), a retired lawyer, works for Tom in 

Reach Out and also spoke about their 

activities. 
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Norwegian Exchange Student Bjorn Hanssen attended his first meeting on 17 July. 

IMPORTANT: Charlie is inviting participants and sponsors to raise funds on the City 

to Surf.  Refer to the send-out from The Secretary on July 10. 

Project for the Month. Please minimise wasted admin time by everyone paying 

their annual fee of $200 ! 

HAVE YOU BOOKED FOR THE 

VICTORY BALL? 

IF NOT PLEASE SEE PETER IANNAZZO 

or CHARLIE BARNETT 

News from Members: (contributions and e-photos to 

denysmoore@hotmail.com) 

 

 

 Halyna will be visiting her son and daughter in Singapore in late July 

 If you know of a paling fence to be demolished, please let Clare know for recycling 
in a community project 

 Murray is enjoying himself in England and Ireland for the month of July. 

mailto:denysmoore@hotmail.com
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 Philip is travelling in Eastern Europe in July. Cities he will see for the first time 
include Moscow, St Petersburg, Vilnius, Warsaw, Krakow, Budapest, Prague and 
Berlin. 

 

Upcoming  Meetings: 
31

st
 July Update session – President Dieter Beck  

7
th

 August Julia Bowen “Taking chances – You’ll never know if you don’t give it a 

go!” 

14
th

 August Dennis Moore – The Fun World of Work  

21
st
 August Business Lunch - Dr. Briony Scott – Principal Wenona School : 

“Managing A Complex Organisation” 

28
th
 August Derek Andrew: “From Oldham to Mosman and ports in between”. 

 

ATTENDANCE TABLE ROSTER 

July: T. Larnach-Jones-            Robyn Mikus 
August: Mike Blakeney  -     Philip Perkins 
Sept: Simon Menzies  -   Don West 
Oct: Jim Reid  -    Martin Fallows 
Nov: Maureen Chaseling -        Peter Court 
Dec: Tim Gelston  -                 Bruce McAteer 

 

Please advise your apology or of your guests by Monday. 
Telephone  Joan on 9439 4248  or email information to  joan.groth@bigpond.com              

If you require a salad or have any other dietary need, advise Joan by midday 
Saturday, prior to the meeting. 

If you have ordered a special meal an apology is essential – (recently ten were 
ordered and four members did not turn up nor apologise) 
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Business Lunch - Rotary Club of Mosman 

August 21, 2012 - Mosman RS Club 

“Leading a Complex Organisation” 

Speaker: Dr Briony Scott 

 
The modern private school is certainly complex with key funding requirements, 

pressure from parents, demands from staff, students and extreme public scrutiny. 
Dr Scott will outline the conflicting interests that come to bear in a complex 
organisation and will detail how managers and business owners can apply 

insights from the school arena to business. The presentation will address these 
major topics.  

How to: 

· Manage time and priorities against conflicting demands 

· Design a planning process 

· Measure organisational success. 

Registration and Pay 

Cost: $25 for Rotary members, $35 for non-members. Includes a two-course lunch. 

Time: 12.30pm for 12.50pm - till 2.00pm on Tuesday, 21 August, 2012 

Place: Mosman Returned Servicemen’s Club Auditorium, 719-729 Military Road, 
Mosman 

Book: Graham Kenny | gkenny@strategicfactors.com | phone 9969 7488 | fax 9969 
2596 

About Doctor Scott 

Briony Scott commenced as Principal of Wenona in July 2011. She has Masters and 
Doctorate degrees in Education from the University of Sydney, where her study interests 
were girls' education; the utilisation of technology in the classroom; and non-government 

school funding policy. Prior to commencing at Wenona, Dr Scott was Principal of Roseville 
College. Previously, she helped establish a new secondary school at Oxford Falls. She has 

also worked as a computer systems analyst for Olivetti. She is currently President of the 
Association of Heads of Independent Girls' Schools (AHIGS). 

 

The event is sponsored by Bendigo Bank Mosman.  

 

 

 

mailto:gkenny@strategicfactors.com
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The Rotary Club of Mosman meets each Tuesday for Lunch 

 at the Mosman RS Club, Military Road Mosman, 12:30pm for 12:50pm. 

President Dieter Beck  
Secretary Joan Groth:   

P.O. Box 88   Mosman Australia 2088 
Telephone:  9439 4248        email:  mosman@rotarnet.com.au 

Visit our Website:   www.rotarnet.com.au/mosman 

And visit our Newspage: http://www.rotarynews.info/Club4223 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INCOMING!!!! 

Members were 

delighted to see 

Charlie bring his much 

loved jacket out of its 

presidential retirement 

year BUT ten minutes 

later, he had received a 

record number of cross 

fines, more to do with 

his culinary 

preferences in pursuit 

of sporting activities! 

Moral: don’t keep fit 

with friends! 

http://www.rotarnet.com.au/mosman
http://www.rotarynews.info/Club4223
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Applicants Sought for Group Study Exchange Team 

We were reminded by Judy Croll in her talk on 3 July that our District will be sending a 

Group Study Exchange (GSE) team to District 2440 in Turkey in April 2013 with the team 

being in Gallipoli for Anzac Day. GSE is a long-standing activity funded by the Rotary 

Foundation. The program provides international travel and accommodation for teams to 

exchange between paired districts in each country for four weeks. The team of five is led 

by an experienced Rotarian; the purpose being to enjoy the host country’s institutions 

and way of life, to observe their own vocations as practised abroad, to develop personal 

and professional relationships and to exchange ideas. Applicants must be between 25 

and 40 years of age on the day of departure from Sydney. They must have been fully 

employed for the past two years, have high ethical standards and have demonstrated 

leadership in their field of business or employment. Rotarians or their relatives are not 

eligible to apply. 

Members knowing of any potential applicants should communicate with them to 

ascertain their interest and, if appropriate contact our PP Philip Perkins to arrange an 

initial interview with a view to referral to the District committee. Applications with 

District close on 30 September. 

As a matter of historical interest, Mosman has successfully nominated nine team 

members and one team leader over the years. The last two were former Rotaractors in 

Kemuel Lam Paksun who went to Devon in 2002 and Peter Quirk who went to Japan in 

2003. 

Dieter Beckons: the Presidential 

Pages 

 

Dieter Beckons: the presidential 

page 1 

 

“Dieter Beckons” 
(The President’s Page) 
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Zone Meeting at Norths Leagues Club on Wedneday night 25th July, 2012:  

A Zone of high achievers – “Mosman Rotary is in good company”! 

The City North Zone of District 9680 held its District Governors Meeting at North 

Sydney Leagues Club, the first time as a combined meeting.  

All clubs were represented, as was the only Rotaract Club in the District which 

meets in Chatswood. Many of Mosman’s members were delighted to attend. 

Total Club membership of the Zone stands at around 210, with a very active 

Rotaract Club adding a further 30, for a group of 240 people.  

The achievements are remarkable and it might be a worthwhile exercise to list 

the best efforts of each club during a year, in a high achievers summary for the 

Zone.  

Each club is different and each club has different strengths but it became very 

obvious that a great deal of positive community work is generated as a result of 

the commitment and work by the members.  

DG John Dodd gave the greater amount of time over to the Clubs and allowed 

our Peter Iannazzo time for a promotional talk for the Victory Ball at Victoria 

Barracks and the Business Lunch in August.  

John focused his address on the need for co-operation between Clubs, and the 

need for clubs to think outside the square.  A visit by individual members to 

other clubs in the Zone would surely be worthwhile, as all have some remarkable 

achievements to their credit. We have three luncheon clubs in our zone: Crows 

Nest  Monday, Mosman Tuesday, North Sydney Friday. One breakfast club, 

North Sydney Sunrise  Tuesday, and two evening clubs: Neutral Bay Monday, 

Northbridge  Tuesday.  

You are all invited to visit these clubs. Assistant-Governor Graham Kenny (our 

Mosman member) will be only too happy to help. 


